
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

CICERO/JACKSON TOWNSHIP BZA MEETING 
For Thursday, August 21, 2014 

 
For the Record, due to the lack of petitions, with the permission of the Chairman of 
the BZA, Art Hall, the Cicero Jackson Township Plan Director, Paul Munoz, has 
canceled the regularly scheduled Cicero/Jackson Township BZA meeting scheduled 
for Thursday, August 21, 2014.  
 
Signature on Official Documents! 

  
___________________ 
Art Hall, 2014 C/JT BZA - Chairman 
  
____________________ 
Brad Baker, 2014 C/JT BZA - Vice Chairman 
 
____________________ 
Mark Thomas, 2014 C/JT BZA - Secretary 
 
___________________ 
Sally Mangas, 2014 C/JT BZA - Recorder 
 
Date: _______________ 
 
Location: 

Cicero Town Hall 

70 N Byron Street 

Cicero, IN 46034 
 
 

 
       
 

 
 


